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1. Hunting Safety Message was uploaded to the website.
2. The two most current issues of Turkey Talk uploaded under the quick 

links section.
3. The Success and Safety tri-fold is under quick links also.
4. Requests for the NWTF License plates are still coming in.  Usually 

about 3 to 4 a month. 
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